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Safety and Cleanliness is our #1 Priority
Sunrise and Woodmen Boarding and Grooming's
#1 Priority is the safety of our dogs and the cleanliness of our facilities.
We are aware of the canine upper respiratory virus that is impacting dogs.
Here at our facilities we are taking extra precautions
and if we all work together we can limit the impact of this virus.

We take pride in the cleanliness of our facilities and we have upped the already extensive
cleaning and sanitizing process this week to deep clean all areas
and will continue to do so.
Sanitizing all kennel areas twice daily.

We are taking the time to do a visual health check of all dogs that enter our facilities and if
we notice any symptoms, we will contact owners immediately and separate and monitor
the dog until the owners can pick them up.

We also monitor all dogs throughout the day while at our facilities.

In addition, we are also trying to maintain separation
between facilities as much as possible.

Symptoms can include but are not limited to
coughing, sneezing, nasal discharge, and rapid or labored breathing.

If your dog is experiencing ANY of these symptoms,
please do not bring your dog to our facilities, see a Veterinarian as soon as possible.
Sunrise and Woodmen Boarding and Grooming highly recommends that your dog be

vaccinated 7-10 days prior to using our services for Bordetella and Influenza
and all other required vaccines (Rabies and DHLPP).
Vaccines need to be administered yearly or in relation to dogs age.
It is important to know that sometimes these vaccines
do not protect from all strains of Bordetella, Influenza or other viruses.

We appreciate your cooperation in helping lessen the impact of this virus in our
community. Please check your dogs for symptoms at home.
We®our Dogs and our #1 priority is keeping them safe!

THANK YOU!



